
Peek at the Week 
Year 2— 28th April 2023 

Our Learning 

This week,  the children have been working 

hard in maths this week looking at fractions. 

The children are now able to draw a half and 

a quarter of a shape. It would be really good 

if the children can continue to practise at 

home finding half and a quarter for example 

cutting a cake in half etc. In English,  we had 

a very exciting lesson recreating the story of 

‘The Snail and The Whale’ then the children 

wrote an email telling a friend all about what 

happened.  

Next week, the children are going to be look-

ing at symmetry of shapes for example, does 

the square have a line of symmetry? The chil-

dren can cut out the shape and then fold it to 

see if it has a line of symmetry.  In ICT, the 

children are learning what an algorithm is 

and the importance of ordering instructions.  

Important Dates / Reminders 
Remember to complete Doodle Learning 
Maths homework.  

Children should also complete one piece 
of homework each week from 
their new Summer 1 Home-
work Menu.  

Spelling test is on a Friday.  

PE kit are needed on a Wednesday.  

Word of the Week: data 

Follow this link to find more super daily 
activities:   www.morningchallenge.co.uk/  

Contact us: year2@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

Dates for the diary:  

Beale Park trip 13th June. 

 

Star of the week:   

2Hawking: Levi 

2Franklin– Frankie 

2Newton—Arham  

 


